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Please check your calendar or the school’s website for key dates!  

 

At De Bohun we strive to provide a caring ethos 

where everyone in the school community feels 

safe, confident, valued and respected. We pro-

mote good relationships so that everyone can 

work together to support learning. Merits and 

ticks are part of our reward system to encourage 

pupils to apply their full efforts in all areas of 

the curriculum and aspects of school life. A big 

congratulations to all the pupils who have re-

ceived their bronze and silver badges so far this 

year. Can you reach gold or even platinum by 

the end of the year? 

GOOD NEWS! 

 

Over the past year we have been working 
with the Local Authority to secure funding 
for an additional building for our expanding 
numbers in our amazing Early Years' provi-
sion. 

We are pleased to announce that the final 
plans were signed off on Friday, and a new 
classroom will be built opposite the current 
Nursery. The outside area in that space will 
be redeveloped, and we have also secured 
funding for addition learning resources. The 
building work will start on Monday 28 Janu-
ary. 

 

 

 

 

We have recently appointment a new 
member of staff, Miss Opoku-Abebresah. 
Miss Opoku-Abebresah‘s role will be to 
help Mrs Gregoriou in Computing lessons 
and also manage the school’s website, so-
cial media and communication platforms.  

Welcome to the team!  
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